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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region I

631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Attention: Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director

Reference: a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket Nc. 50-309)
Dear Sir:

Subject: Maine Yankee Reportable Occurrence 179-015/03L-0

Please find enclosed the Licensee Event Report for Maine
Yankee Reportable Occurrence No. 79-015/03L-0. This event does
not represent a violation of Technical Specifications but is
reportable under the requirements of Technical Specification
5.9.1.7.b.

We trust this informatfan will be satisfactory. Should
additional information be v. quired, please feel free to contact
us.

Very truly ycurs,

MAINE YA'UEE ATC 11C POWER CO'1?A'iY
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Edwin C. Wood
Plant Manager
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